execsec@chilmarkma.gov

From:	Mary <	@	.com>
Sent:	Wednesday, June 13, 2018 8:08 PM		
То:	townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov		

Subject: delicious destinations

Dear Tim,

The film crew of a show called delicious destinations wants to come to Menemsha on the morning of June 25 th. They are a small crew of six persons that are highlighting the historic community as best possible. They intend on coming to the Market at 08:45 to film making stuffed quahogs and hoping to film any boats unloading to tell the story. Please review this request with the Selectmen, if you have any questions e mail or call me. I do not believe the filming will cause any problems or interference with life in Menemsha.

Thanks, Betsy Larsen Larsens Fish Market